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You don’t “fix” what isn’t broken.  Our current mail in voting system has been 

extremely well thought out, is very secure, and has been proven reliable over 

decades of use.  We shouldn’t let a few troublemakers and their gullible victims 

change an incredibly implemented, proven system be thrown out for no good reason.   


